
 

 27th May 2016  

 

 

Dear Jesse  

 

 

THANK YOU  

 

 

The occasion at Wembley was one we will all hold close to our thoughts forever, and despite 

the result, we can all be proud of what Hereford FC, its players and supporters have achieved 

in this first year since we re-formed. For there to be 20,000 people at Wembley to cheer 

Hereford FC is testament to the level of interest shown by the people of Herefordshire and the 

wider community.  

 

The appearance of ‘Ronaldo the Bull’ made the experience even more special; a proud county 

and club able to take its mascot to the famous stadium in an unprecedented manner.  

 

The role you played in helping accommodate Ronaldo’s appearance at Wembley cannot be 

over-estimated, and the club are extremely grateful to you.  

 

We appreciate that in your roles both as our MP and as Chairman of the Sport & Media 

Committee you were able to help persuade a change of mind within the powers that be at 

Wembley and the FA.  

 

We thank you for your help in making the day so special – Ronaldo caused great interest 

amongst both national and local, media which in turn will help Hereford FC as we continue our 

journey.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at Edgar Street next season.  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Jon Hale  

Chairman 


